
It is well  

with the man who 

deals generously  

and lends; who  

conducts his affairs 

with justice.  

Psalm 112:5 
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AUGUST 16, 2020 

Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

FIRST MORNING WORSHIP 9:00 AM 

WELCOME  

“To God Be the Glory” 
“Speak, O Lord” 

“Because He Lives (Amen)” 
PRAYER  

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Trust and Obey” 
CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

OFFERING—USHERS WILL BE IN THE FOYER TO RECEIVE YOUR OFFERING AS YOU EXIT. 

 

SECOND MORNING WORSHIP 10:30 AM 

WELCOME   

“To God Be the Glory” 
“Speak, O Lord” 

“Because He Lives (Amen)” 
PRAYER  

MESSAGE 

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

OFFERING 

“Trust and Obey” 
 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study  
Notes on the  

YouVersion Bible App 

RUTH: 
GENEROSITY IN A DEVOTED KINSMAN 

Ruth 2:1-23 

https://bible.com/events/30319735
https://bible.com/events/30319735
https://bible.com/events/30319735


 

August 9 Report  

Volunteers/Staff 15 

First Service 32 

Second Service 20 

Live View Families 11 

Total Attendance 78 

Online Long-Views 40 

  

General Fund $5015.00 

Benevolence $300.00 

Camp $150.00 

Mower $50.00 

Youth $25.00 

During this difficult time, we want  
to encourage you to continue giving your 
tithes and your offerings. God promises to 

provide for all our  
needs when we put Him first  

in our finances! 
 

Also, please let us know if you  
have been laid off or had your hours 
reduced as a result of the Coronavirus 

Pandemic. It is in times like these that we 
need to help one another as  

fellow church members! 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR COMMUNITY BY JOHN O’CONNOR 

 As we look to what the new “Normal” is and how we move forward, we 
are trying take into consideration all options to bring connectedness to our 
church family without exposing anyone to COVID-19 or any other illness. 
One of the things we would like to try this coming month is having weekly 
Community Groups meeting in homes... 
 Beginning in the middle of Septem-
ber, we will be studying the book of 
Philippians—“Separate but Connected” 
—on Sunday mornings. Philippians is 
one of the letters that Paul wrote while in prison. So we 
will be viewing this from the point of view of someone who 
is incarcerated, trapped, separate from the ones he loves but still 
wants to reach out, love, and encourage them... (from the August Newsletter) 

 This past Sunday, August 9th, Bro. Derrick 
Bremer announced his resignation as our Pastor of 
Student Ministries. In his resignation, he said, “Even 
though it doesn’t make sense… even though it 
doesn’t seem timely, through prayer, careful con-
sideration and ultimately surrender, God has led 
Michelle and I to believe that we are being called 
away from the ministry here at Temple. I don’t 
know exactly what that means or what the future 

holds, but I know that God is at work… and He has it all figured out.” 
 Please pray for Derrick, Michelle, Charlotte and baby #2 (Charley)  

as the seek God’s will for future ministry opportunities. 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

